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HEDINGHAM SCHOOL
AND SIXTH FORM

ACHIEVEMENT & EXCELLENCE
Official Sensitive

12 December 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian
Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 20 December 2024

The school will be supporting the National Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 20 December where
students will raise money for the Braintree Area Foodbank and Save the Children.

The suggested minimum donation for students is £1.00 each and should be paid through
ParentPay please.

If you wish to make a greater donation, please highlight the ‘total box’ and enter the amount you
wish to make, between £1.00 - £20.00.

While a blazer is not required for the day, normal school uniform should otherwise be worn.
Students should still be fully equipped to learn with pens, locker keys and PE kits as needed.

We would love to see lots of Christmas jumpers in school if you have one, or you can simply
support by wearing a colourful jumper.

We hope all students enjoy the day.

Yours sincerely

) @i

Mr D Nash
Assistant Headteacher
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